
  
Pre-Qualification Notice 

Elmore Stoutt High School Re-Development Project 
 

Ref. Number: RDA/ITT/2021/007/SS 
 
Background: 
The Recovery and Development Agency (RDA) in the 
British Virgin Islands was established to implement the 
Government’s recovery plan following the devastating 
effects of Hurricane Irma in 2017.  
 
The RDA now invites pre-qualification submissions from 
contractors who specialize in prefab/modular building 
construction to participate in the pre-qualification 
process for the ESHS Re-development Project in the 
British Virgin Islands. This pre-qualification is open to 
national and international contractors. To be considered 
for pre-qualification, the following pre-qualification 
criteria must be met: 
 
1. Experience of the firm 
 
2. Past Performance 

3. Personnel capability 

4. Equipment Capability  

5. Financial Resources 

A copy of the detailed pre-qualification requirements 
can be obtained by sending a request to: 
procurement@bvirecovery.vg  

Subject: RDA/ITT/2021/007/SS – Elmore Stoutt High 
School Re-development project 

Pre-qualification submission deadline:  
Friday 13th August 2021 at 10:00AM 
 
Email submissions to: procurement@bvirecovery.vg 
 
Disclaimer: 
The Agency reserves the right to cancel the present 
notice in its entirety or partially without defraying and 
cost incurred by any firm in submitting their documents.  
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